
Workshop Meeting                             March 26, 2018 

 

 

Mr Kenny Harris was present to discuss the complaint that he is running a business out of his 

resident at 463 Deer Run. Mr. Harris provided documents that stated that his principal office 

address is out of 4000 N. Henry Blvd., Stockbridge, Ga 30281. After reviewing the documents 

City Attorney Abbott Hayes stated that Mr. Harris is not running a business out of his residence 

located at 463 Deer run. 

Mayor Presley reminded everyone about the TSPLOST Public Hearing coming up on Thursday, 

March 29, 2018, 6:30 p.m. at Banks County Commissioners Office. Asked that everyone attend 

if possible. 

Rental rates for Pavilion #2 and the amphitheater was discussed, but no decision was made. 

City Hall phone system will need to be replaced. The voice mail is locked and cannot get into 

it.  Cost will be gathered before the next “Council Meeting on April 2, 2018. 

Mayor asked that a motion be made to go into executive session to discuss possible litigation. 

 

 

 


